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 KIWANIS MEETING OF June 6th, 2022 
  

Only six members attended last Monday's meeting. They included Maria, 
Anne, Shari, Bob F, Pat, and Bob R. Lunch consisted of beef Fajitas with 
Sweet Potato pie for dessert. 
 
Maria is leaving Wednesday for a two-week trip to Spain and Portugal. Our 
next meeting will be our Scholarship Lunch which will be held on the 
Monday June 27th. The meeting begins at noon. We awarded five 
Scholarships this year and are expecting most of the winners to attend. 
 
While I out of town last week I received a message Wednesday from Ben 
Wagner. Ben was going to be having Open Heart Surgery, on Thursday 
June 9th. He plans on returning to our meetings as soon as possible. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 

 
 

 
 


